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Nixon Names, 
Saxbe to Top 
Justice- Post • 

Washington 

President Nixon picked 
Senator William B. Sakbe 
(Rep-Ohio) to be attorney 
general yesterday, and ap-
proved the appointment 'of 
Leon Jawcirski, a Texas 
Demodrat, to be Water-
gate special prosecutor. 

On Capitol Hill, there was 
praise for both selections, 
but Democrats said that 
they would continue to push 
for a court-appointed special 
prosecutor. 

The President personally 
announced the selection of 
Saxbe to succeed Elliot L. 
_Richardson. Acting Attorney 
General \Robert H. Bork an-
nounced the appointment of 
Jaworski to. succeed Archi-
bald Cox, whom the Presi-
dent fired October 20. 

Bork said the President 
has given his personal as-

surance" that he will not ex-
ercise his right to fire Ja-
wor ski without obtaining the 
consent of the majority and 
minority leaders o f the 
House and Senate and the 
chairmen and ranking mem-
bers of the House and Sen-
ate Judiciary committees. 

AUTHORITY 
In both appointments, the 

President sacrificed some of 
his authority, first by nomi-
nating to the cabinet an in-
dependent-minded senator 
who has never been his fa-
vorite and second in agree-
ing not to exercise his con-
stitutional right to dismiss a 
member of the. Executive 
Branch without first obtain-
ing agreement from con-
eressional leaders. 

Mr. Nixon met early yes-
terday with Republican con-
gression'al leaders to give 
them the news and then 
walked into the White House 
press room with Saxbe and 
Bork to announce his choice 
of Saxbe. Bork followed with 
the. announcement about Jo- _ worski. 

Saxbe, who is subject to '  
Senate confirmation, would 

no finally be confirrned, as a 
b‘er of .the Senate in 
st iidingtAisthout diffi- 

But because of the crisis 
over the dismissal of 'Cox 
and the resignations of Rich- 

G~
= and Deputy Attorney 
eral William D. Ruckel-

shaus, senators are expected 
t o cross-examine Saxbe 
closely on Jawarski's inde-
pendence.' 

In Houston, Jaworski_ told 
a news conference that he 
accepted _appointment only 
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^rk 
after being satisfied that he 
would be entirely free t 	t. 

"There are no restra 
	

,'  

he said, "I am not pro it-
ed from taking any action I 
might feel should be taken." 

On Capitol Hill, as Demo-
crats said that they wanted 
a special prosecutor entirely 
independent of the Presi-
dent, it was not immediately 
clear how much oppositition 
to the selections would de-
velop or how much the tapes 
controversy would affect 
confirmation. 

"We've relied before on 
the promises of the Presi-
dent, and congress has been 
burned," said Senator Adlai 
E . Stevenson (Dem-Ill.). 
Sena t e. Minority Leader 
H u g 114 Scott 	(Rep-Pa.) 
praised both appointments. 

Senator Walter F. Mon-
r dale (Dem-Minn.), while 
praising both  appointees, 
said their selection did not 
lessen the need for "a truly 
independent prosecutor." 

NINON 
Mr. Nixon called Saxbe  

d. 	
tional commitment the Pres- 

"eminently qualified." 
Recalling that Saxbe had 

announced h e would not 
seek re-election next year 
but would return to his law 
practice, the President said 
he was giving 'him the op-portunity to practice law os 
"head of the largest law 

firm in America the Depart-
ment of Justice." 

After making—the brief an-
nouncement, Mr.. Nixon left 
the room. AlsO. speaking 
hriefly. Saxbe said he hoped 
that Bork would remain in 
Wei department, and Bork 
said le wo:did continue to 
serve as solicitor general. 

"I, am anxious to under-
take this job," Saxbe said. 
"I have no reluctance and I 
have no doubts that I can 
handle it. I know it is going 
to be difficult, but it is going 
to be oivithat I am familiar 
with 'and one that I am hap-
py to tackle."  

.dent made regarding his 

power to dismiss him. , That 
is, the President cannot•dis-
miss him without the con-
sent of congressional lead-
ers. 

Jaworski has been prom-
ised "the, full cooperation of 

z. Executive Branch in the 
uit of his investigation," 

• k said. "Should he disa-
gree with a decision of the 
administration with regard 
to the release of presidential 
documents, there will be no 
r rictions placed on his 

dom of action." 

DECISION 
Bork said thatthe decision 

to name Jaworski "is one I 
made per tonally." 

Saxbe participated in the 
clQsing stages of the selec-
tion process and concurred 
in) the result," Bork said. 

e selection also has the 
a oval of President Nix- 

' 
or*aid that as ane who 

h "committed his honor 
and professional reputation 
to' achieving justice in "this 
case Ziana totally satisfied 
with tIg process of selection, 
with tit, terms of the new 
cliracter,, and most espe-
ciatly with the man who is 
goilag to be taking on these 
new duties." 

In answer to a question, 
Bork said he had told Jawor-
ski that he believed the staff 
assembled by former prose-
cutor Cox "is indispensable 
to the rapid investigation 
and prosecution of these cas-
es, and Mr. Jaworski fully 
agrees " 
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ATTORNEY GENERAL-DESIGNATE SAXBE, MR. NIXON AND ROBERT BORK Saxhe said 'I have no doubt I can handle the job' Bork said that Jaworslu 
will have the same -charac-
ter Cox did with the addi 
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